
 
Town & Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)(Wales) Order 2012 

 

PUBLICITY AND CONSULTATION BEFORE APPLYING FOR  
PLANNING PERMISSION NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE  2D 

 

Purpose of this notice: this notice comprises a formal request for a pre-application 
consultation response under article 2D of the Town & Country Planning  

(Development Management Procedure)(Wales) Order 2012 

TRE Developments Ltd are intending to apply for 
planning permission to erect 30 houses on land at the rear 

of The Meadows, Abermule Powys SY15 6NH 
You may inspect the proposed application  

at Abermule Community Centre or 
online at  https://1drv.ms/f/s!Ar7X9Ho94AOQfRZPnN6eeA8zU1o 

 

Anyone who wishes to make representations about this proposed development 
must write to the applicant’s agent  

Bob Dewey Planning, The Gables, Llanfynydd, Wrexham LL11 5HG 
or by email to bobdeweyplanning@gmail.com  by   25th July 2019 

 

Abermule with Llandyssil Community Council invited the developers  
agent to attend our meeting 3rd July to answer questions on this development,  
the agent declined. Council requested an evening Public Consultation but were 
only able to secure their agents availability:- 

PUBLIC 

CONSULTATION 
Wed 17th July 

2pm – 4pm 

in the Hafren room, 

Abermule Community Centre. 
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